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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Andrea LaCroix <alacroix19@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 7:45 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Carbones Highland

I support Carbone’s effort to have outdoor dining. We do not have enough options for that and need to support local 
businesses or we won’t have any left in the neighborhood. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


